DETROIT DIESEL | @

A DaimlerChrysler Powersystems Company

February 13, 2002

Puradyn

Attn: Kevin Kroger

3020 High Ridge Road

Suite 100

Boynton Beach FL 33426-8710

Dear Mr. Kroger,

In response to your inquiry dated Fébruary 6, 2002, Detroit Diesel Corporation (DDC) does not approve,
disapprove or endorse the use of Puradyn Filter Products. DDC’s warranty protects users from defects
in material and workmanship with products furnished by DDC.

If this product is used, the DDC warranty will not be voided. If a problem occurs that is a result of the
use of Puradyn Filter Products, the concern will not be warrantable in the nature and, therefore, not
covered by DDC.

Detroit Diesel’s name, Detroit Diesel’s trademark and Detroit Diesel’s logo are the property of Detroit
Diesel Corporation, and are not to be used in the advertising or promotional activity by anyone except

with the express written authority of Detroit Diesel Corporation.

Nothing in this letter is to be construed as any authorization by Detroit Diesel Corporation to use the
Detroit Diesel name, trademark or logo in the sale or promotional activity of your product.

Sincerely,

Sherman Williams
Program Manager Worldwide Aftermarket

SW/bas
cc: G.W. Lysinger
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